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Brown's
Directory of
American Gas
Companies
Penguin
A literary
tour de
force of a
detective's
ceaseless
hunt for an
elusive
criminal By
Gaslight is
a deeply
atmospheric,
haunting
novel about
the unending
quest that
has shaped a
man’s life.
William
Pinkerton is
already
famous, the
son of the
most

notorious
detective of
all time,
when he
descends
into the
underworld
of Victorian
London in
pursuit of a
new lead on
the fabled
con Edward
Shade.
William’s
father died
without ever
finding
Shade, but
William is
determined
to drag the
thief out of
the shadows.
Adam Foole
is a
gentleman
without a

past, haunted
by a love
affair ten
years gone.
When he
receives a
letter from
his lost
beloved, he
returns to
London to
find her.
What he
learns of
her fate,
and its
connection
to the man
known as
Shade, will
force him to
confront a
grief he
thought long-
buried. A fo
g-enshrouded
hunt through
sewers,
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opium dens,
drawing
rooms, and
séance halls
ensues,
creating the
most
unlikely of
bonds:
between
Pinkerton,
the great
detective,
and Foole,
the one man
who may hold
the key to
finding
Edward
Shade.
Steven
Price’s
dazzling,
riveting By
Gaslight
moves from
the diamond
mines of

South Africa
to the
battlefields
of the Civil
War, on a
journey into
a cityscape
of grief,
trust, and
its
breaking,
where what
we share can
bind us even
against our
darker
selves.
Proceedings of
the Common
Council of the
City of Saint
Paul Penguin
In this
groundbreaking
guide, the
prominent
therapist Dr.
Robin Stern
shows how the

Gaslight Effect
works, how you
can decide which
relationships can
be saved and
which you have
to walk away
from—and how to
gasproof your
life so you'll
avoid gaslighting
relationship.
Your husband
crosses the line
in his flirtations
with another
woman at a
dinner party.
When you
confront him, he
asks you to stop
being insecure
and controlling.
After a long
argument, you
apologize for
giving him a
hard time. Your
mother belittles
your clothes,
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your job, and
your boyfriend.
But instead of
fighting back,
you wonder if
your mother is
right and figure
that a mature
person should be
able to take a
little criticism. If
you think things
like this can’t
happen to you,
think again.
Gaslighting is an
insidious form of
emotional abuse
and manipulation
that is difficult
to recognize and
even harder to
break free from.
Are you being
gaslighted?
Check for these
telltale signs: 1)
Does your
opinion of
yourself change

according to
approval or
disapproval from
your spouse? 2)
When your boss
praises you, do
you feel as if
you could
conquer the
world? 3) Do
you dread
having small
things go wrong
at home—buying
the wrong brand
of toothpaste,
not having
dinner ready on
time, a mistaken
appointment
written on the
calendar? 4) Do
you have trouble
making simple
decisions and
constantly
second guess
yourself? 5) Do
you frequently
make excuses

for your
partner's
behavior to your
family and
friends? 6) Do
you feel
hopeless and
joyless?
Proceedings of the
American Gas
Light Association ...
Penguin
When midwife
Sarah and detective
Frank Malloy’s
friend and new
partner Gino
Donatelli is accused
of murder, he and
Sarah must catch
the real killer to
keep him alive, in
this enthralling,
new novel in the
USA Today
bestselling Gaslight
Mystery series. . . .
A young woman is
missing in the upper
Manhattan
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neighborhood called
Italian Harlem, and
everyone knows
who�s
responsible—the
Black Hand, a
notorious group
known for
terrorizing their own
community with
violence and
kidnappings. Gino
and Frank set out to
learn more about
the disreputable
gang and soon find
a lead: a saloon-
owning gangster
named Nunzio
Esposito. Gino hates
that a fellow
immigrant would
stoop so low and
decides to confront
his wayward
countryman. But he
quickly discovers the
man can’t be
reasoned
with—because

he’s been
murdered. The
police have only one
suspect: Gino
Donatelli. Frank
and Sarah know
Gino is no killer, but
someone has pulled
out all the stops to
make it look like he
is guilty. They also
must now face the
Black Hand, who
are honor-bound to
avenge the death of
one of their own.
With evidence
mounting against
their friend and a
group of bad guys
out for blood, Sarah
and Frank race to
unravel a
treacherous plot
before Gino’s time
runs out. . . .
Murder on
Lexington Avenue
Univ of California
Press

In turn-of-the
century New York
City, midwife Sarah
Brandt and
Detective Sergeant
Frank Malloy see
birth and
death--and even
murder...
Murder on
Pleasant Avenue
Ulverscroft Large
Print Books
As war hits
London, Carrie
Tanner has new
challenges to
face... In the third
instalment of his
Tanner Trilogy,
Harry Bowling
brings us
Backstreet Child,
a warm and
authentic story of
Cockney life
during the Second
World War.
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Perfect for fans of
Pam Evans and
Nadine Dorries.
Salmon Lane is a
quiet Bermondsey
backstreet lined
with modest brick
houses and paved
with cobbles. For
Carrie Tanner it's
home. She's
worked hard to
build her own
business and has
earned the
grudging respect
of her business
rivals - even the
Galloways, both
father and son.
Personal feuds,
though, are
overshadowed by
the outbreak of the
Second World
War, which brings
the terrors of the
Blitz to the

neighbourhood.
This close-knit
community is
forced to draw on
all their reserves of
courage and
humour to survive
the difficulties of
poverty, rationing
and nightly air
raids. And even as
the men are called
up, go missing in
action or are
killed, and homes
are bombed, their
extraordinary
Cockney spirit
shines through...
What readers are
saying about
Backstreet Child:
'What can I say,
this trilogy was
fantastic. I did not
want to put this
book down. After
reading these

books it is as if I
have spent a lot of
time in
Bermondsey living
amongst these
characters. It has
been one of the
best trilogies I
have ever read'
'Having enjoyed
immensely the two
previous titles, I
looked forward to
reading the final
chapters. I was not
disappointed; I
could not put it
down as I was
impatient to read
the outcome
through many
twists and turns.
Harry Bowling at
his best'
Murder on
Waverly Place
Penguin
The author of City

Page 6/15 April, 20 2024

Gaslight In Page Street A Compelling Saga Of Community War And Suffragettes Tanner Trilogy Book 1



 

of Lies returns to
nineteenth-century
New York City to
find Christmas in
the air, a police
detective and a
midwife with love
in their hearts, and
a wealthy widow
accused of
murder… Detective
Sergeant Frank
Malloy and Sarah
Brandt aren’t the
only ones who’ve
recently tied the
knot. Family friend
Mrs. O’Neill was
delighted when her
daughter, Una,
wed the seemingly
wealthy and
charming
Randolph Pollock.
But there’s a
problem. Una was
found cradling her
dead husband’s

body. Rendered
mute by the ordeal,
she cannot explain
what happened and
now stands
charged with
murder. Mrs.
O’Neill would like
Frank to
investigate the
case and save Una,
yet with Frank and
Sarah still on their
honeymoon, it’s
up to the other
members of their
newly formed
household to do
some detective
work. But solving
the mystery behind
Pollock’s death
means first
discovering the
truth about who he
really is...
Minnesota reports
Penguin

The next instalment
in the beloved
Gaslight Mystery
series by bestselling
author Victoria
Thompson,
featuring the
beloved midwife
Sarah Brandt and
her private
investigator husband
Frank Malloy.
American Gas-
light Journal and
Chemical
Repertory
Penguin
When Detective
Sergeant Frank
Malloy is assigned
to investigate the
murder of an
influential man in
the deaf communit
y-presumably
because his own
son is hearing
impaired-midwife
Sarah Brandt
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lends a hand, only
to find herself
searching for a
killer in an
unfamiliar world
where those who
can hear refuse to
listen to those who
cannot.
American
Photography
Headline
Sarah and Frank
Malloy must catch
a scheming killer
in this latest
gripping
installment in the
USA Today
bestselling
Gaslight
Mysteries Former
policeman Frank
Malloy is
frustrated when a
woman requests
his private
detective services

to implicate her
wealthy husband
in adultery, the
only legal grounds
for divorce in New
York state.
Although Mrs.
Bing seems
genuinely
distressed about
her marriage and
desperate to end it,
she refuses to tell
Frank the reason
she absolutely
must divorce her
husband and
admits she has no
legal grounds.
Frank explains he
won't manufacture
evidence for her
and sends her on
her way. The
following week,
Frank and Sarah
happen to be
attending the first

ever auto show in
Madison Square
Garden when they
meet the woman's
husband, Alfred
Bing, who has
invested in a
company that
produces one of
the electric
motorcars on
display. A few
days later, the
newspapers report
that millionaire
Alvin Bing has
been found dead,
pinned beneath
one of the wheels
of his very own
motorcar. But who
was driving it? The
obvious suspect is
Mrs. Bing, but
Frank and Sarah
find that nothing is
as it seems in their
puzzling,
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dangerous search
for truth.
Proceedings of the
Common Council of
the City of St. Paul,
for Year Ending...
Penguin
When an explosion
kills wealthy
industrialist Gregory
Van Dyke, Police
Commissioner Teddy
Roosevelt presumes
that anarchists are
responsible and
personally asks
Detective Sergeant
Frank Malloy to track
them down. Malloy is
up to the challenge -
but he faces a
different kind of
challenge when he
encounters Sarah
Brandt paying a
condolence call on
the Van Dykes.
Faced with the
impossibility of ever
expressing his true
feelings for Sarah,
Frank had vowed

never to see or work
with her again." For
her part, Sarah is glad
to be working with
Malloy once again in
his hunt for a
dangerous killer -
though they clash
over his conviction
that the murder was
politically motivated.

Gaslight in Page
Street. Vol. 2. The
King's Shilling.
Spoken Word.
SS92. 6 Audio
Cassettes Simon
and Schuster
Turn-of-the-
century New York
City shines in the
Gaslight mystery
series. Midwife
and sleuth Sarah
Brandt and
Detective
Sergeant Frank
Malloy must
protect Sarah's

mother from
scandal after she
tries to contact her
dead daughter
during a séance
that sends one of
the attendees into
the afterlife. But
first, they have to
determine how the
woman was
murdered in the
pitch dark when all
the suspects were
holding hands.
Proceedings of the
American Gas Light
Association
Penguin
“An elegant page-
turner of nineteenth-
century detective
fiction.” –The
Washington Post
Book World One
rainy morning in
1871 in lower
Manhattan, Martin
Pemberton a
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freelance writer, sees
in a passing
stagecoach several
elderly men, one of
whom he recognizes
as his supposedly
dead and buried
father. While trying
to unravel the
mystery, Pemberton
disappears, sending
McIlvaine, his
employer, the editor
of an evening paper,
in pursuit of the
truth behind his
freelancer’s fate.
Layer by layer,
McIlvaine reveals a
modern metropolis
surging with
primordial urges and
sins, where the
Tweed Ring
operates the city for
its own profit and a
conspicuously self-
satisfied nouveau-
riche ignores the
poverty and squalor

that surrounds them.
In E. L. Doctorow’s
skilled hands, The
Waterworks
becomes, in the
words of The New
York Times, “a dark
moral tale . . . an
eloquently troubling
evocation of our
past.” “Startling and
spellbinding . . . The
waters that lave the
narrative all run to
the great confluence,
where the deepest
issues of life and
death are borne
along on the swift,
sure vessel of
[Doctorow’s] poetic
imagination.” –The
New York Times
Book Review
“Hypnotic . . . a
dazzling romp, an
extraordinary read,
given strength and
grace by the telling,
by the poetic voice

and controlled
cynical lyricism of
its streetwise and
world-weary
narrator.” –The
Philadelphia
Inquirer “A gem of
a novel, intimate as
chamber music . . . a
thriller guaranteed
to leave readers with
residual chills and
shudders.” –Boston
Sunday Herald
“Enthralling . . . a
story of debauchery
and redemption that
is spellbinding from
first page to last.”
–Chicago Sun-
Times “An
immense,
extraordinary
achievement.” –San
Francisco Chronicle
Best's Insurance
Reports Hachette
UK
The first novel in
the national
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bestselling Gaslight
Mystery series
introduces Sarah
Brandt, a midwife
in the turn-of-the-
century tenements
of Manhattan who
refuses to turn a
blind eye to the
injustices of the
crime-ridden city…
After a routine
delivery, Sarah
visits her patient in
a rooming
house—and
discovers that
another boarder, a
young girl, has
been killed. At the
request of Sergeant
Frank Malloy, she
searches the girl’s
room. She
discovers that the
victim is from one
of the most
prominent families

in New York—and
the sister of an old
friend. The
powerful family,
fearful of scandal,
refuses to permit
an investigation.
But with Malloy’s
help, Sarah begins
a dangerous quest
to bring the killer
to justice—before
death claims
another victim...
Gaslight in Page
Street Penguin
First published in
1850, New York by
Gas-Light explores
the seamy side of
the newly emerging
metropolis: "the
festivities of
prostitution, the
orgies of
pauperism, the
haunts of theft and
murder, the scenes
of drunkenness and

beastly debauch, and
all the sad realities
that go to make up
the lower
stratum—the
underground
story—of life in New
York!" The author
of this lively and
fascinating little
book, which both
attracted and
offended large
numbers of readers
in Victorian
America, was
George G. Foster,
reporter for Horace
Greeley's influential
New York Tribune,
social commentator,
poet, and man about
town. Foster drew
on his daily and
nightly rambles
through the city's
streets and among
the characters of the
urban demi-monde
to produce a
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sensationalized but
extraordinarily
revealing portrait of
New York at the
moment it was
emerging as a major
metropolis.
Reprinted here with
sketches from two
of Foster's other
books, New York by
Gas-Light will be
welcomed by
students of urban
social history,
popular culture,
literature, and
journalism. Editor
Stuart M. Blumin
has provided a
penetrating
introductory essay
that sets Foster's life
and work in the
contexts of the
growing city, the
development of the
mass-distribution
publishing industry,
the evolving literary

genre of urban
sensationalism, and
the wider culture of
Victorian America.
This is an important
reintroduction to a
significant but
neglected work, a
prologue to the
urban realism that
would flourish later
in the fiction of
Stephen Crane, the
painting of George
Bellows, and the
journalism of Jacob
Riis.
Murder on Wall
Street Harmony
The new novel in
the atmospheric
Gower Street
Detective series
introduces a
chilling locked
room mystery to
Detective Sidney
Grice and his
precocious ward

March Middleton.
London, 1883. All
is quiet at 125
Gower Street.
Private detective
Sidney Grice is
studying up on the
anatomical
structure of human
hair whilst his
ward, March
Middleton, sneaks
upstairs for her
eighth secret
cigarette of the
day. The
household is,
perhaps, too quiet.
So, when a
beautiful young
woman turns up at
the door, imploring
London's foremost
private detective to
solve the mystery
of her father's
murder, Grice can
barely disguise his
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glee. Mr. Nathan
Garstang was
found slaughtered
in his bed, but
there is no trace of
a weapon or
intruder. A classic
locked-room case.
But what piques
Grice's interest is
the crime's link to
one of London's
most notorious
unsolved murders.
Ten years ago,
Nathan's uncle
aunt and servants
were murdered in
their sleep in the
very same house.
Now, it seems, the
Garstang murderer
is back...
Murder on Marble
Row Gaslight in Page
Street
In the aftermath of
the Great War, a
young woman

struggles to win
independence - and to
find love. Harry
Bowling begins his
Tanner Trilogy with
Gaslight in Page
Street - an engrossing
saga of life between
the wars for one East
End community.
Perfect for fans of
Dilly Court and Lizzie
Lane. 'What makes
Harry's novels work is
their warmth and
authenticity. Their
spirit comes from the
author himself and his
abiding memories of
family life as it was
once lived in the
slums of southeast
London' - Today
Magazine Page Street,
a shabby, cobbled and
gaslit Bermondsey
backstreet, is home to
a diverse and close-
knit community
fighting an ongoing
battle against poverty,
hunger and the
devastating effects of

the Great War. George
Galloway owns a
cartage business; his
right-hand man is
William Tanner.
William's loyalty has
worn thin over the
years but he cannot
break the ties with
Galloway because
times are hard and the
house in which he
lives belongs to him.
Carrie Tanner grows
up in the heart of a
poor yet loving
family, but as she
becomes a young
woman she gets
involved in the
Suffragette
movement. The times
are changing - and
quickly. Will this
close-knit community
be able to pull
together or will it be
torn apart? What
readers are saying
about Gaslight in
Page Street: 'For
anyone wondering
whether to buy this

Page 13/15 April, 20 2024

Gaslight In Page Street A Compelling Saga Of Community War And Suffragettes Tanner Trilogy Book 1



 

book or not just BUY
IT! I have not been
able to put it down, it
captures the time
perfectly and I feel
like I am living the
story - it is so
descriptive, he brings
the characters to life'
'I loved this book. I
felt transported back
to my grandparents'
time. The characters
were very real. Hard
to put down'
Murder on Madison
Square Penguin
From the tenements
to the town houses of
nineteenth-century
New York, midwife
Sarah Brandt and
Detective Sergeant
Frank Malloy never
waiver in their
mission to aid the
innocent and
apprehend the guilty.
Now, the latest novel
in the
Edgar®-nominated
series finds Sarah and
Malloy investigating

the murder of a
Knickerbocker club
member who was
made to pay his dues…
Sarah Brandt’s family
is one of the oldest in
New York City, and
her father, Felix
Decker, takes his
position in society
very seriously. He still
refuses to resign
himself to his
daughter being
involved with an Irish
Catholic police
detective. But when a
member of his private
club—the very
exclusive
Knickerbocker—is
murdered, Decker
forms an uneasy
alliance with
Detective Sergeant
Frank Malloy to solve
the crime as discreetly
as possible. Malloy
soon discovers that
despite his social
standing, the
deceased—Chilton
Devries—was no

gentleman. In fact,
he’s left behind his
own unofficial club of
sorts, populated by
everyone who
despised him. As he
and Sarah sort
through the suspects,
it becomes clear to her
that her father is
evaluating more than
the detective’s
investigative abilities,
and that, on a personal
level, there is much
more at stake for
Malloy than
discovering who
revoked Devries’ me
mbership—permanentl
y.

New York by Gas-
Light and Other
Urban Sketches
Penguin
Illuminating
Gaslight Square
brings to life the
unique and
culturally fresh
block of Olive and
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Boyle that vitalized
the urban and
hippie movement
for St. Louis from
the 1950s through
the 1960s. While
this famous block's
lifespan was short,
Gaslight Square
forever impacted
St. Louis culture
and some of the
nation's art
movements. With
a chic crowd and
urban lifestyle, the
block featured arts,
entertainment, and
shopping sought
by all of St. Louis.
A true example of
the Central West
End's glory days,
Gaslight Square at
the height of its
popularity was the
only place to be in
St. Louis.

Minnesota Reports
Random House
Widowed midwife
Sarah Brandt teams
up with Detective
Sergeant Frank
Malloy to investigate
the murder of her late
husband, Dr. Tom
Brandt, but what they
discover could
destroy Sarah, as well
as Malloy's hopes for
building a new future
with her.
The Waterworks
Cases argued and
determined in the
Supreme Court of
Minnesota.
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